
June 28,2012

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

I am sending this on behalf of the 3,000 members of the Vancouver Local of the Canadian
Union of Postal workers. We represent postal clerks, letter carïíers, and postal
technicians Ín the Vancouver B.C. Canadaarea.

I am writing to you to support your stmggle to save the United States Postal Service.
We are standing with you Ín your efforts to stop corporate AmerÍca from stealÍng the
postaL sewice. We strongly endorse your demand to repeal the congressional mandate
forcing the USPS to prefund retÍree health benefits Z5 years Ín advance.

The Vancouver Local of CUPW has become aware that postai workers and their ailÍes
are taking part in a hunger strike to stop the weakening of the USPS. We are sendÍng
the hunger strikers and their supporters our greerÍngs of support and solidarÍty.

Your struggle is our struggle.

\-.
Robert Mulvin \
President, CUPW Locai 846
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